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In the view of Covid-19 pandemic the Management of MADANAPALLE 

INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE have organized a mega 

Vaccination Drive for college students and staff at madanapalle institute of 

technology and science.  

In order to keep them protected from corona virus.Covid-19 Vaccination program 

me was organized for the students, their parents and staff members of 

madanapalle institute of technology and science in the college campus from 10 

am to 4 pm.  

In collaboration with PHC primary kurabalakota. Over more than 500 staff and 

students got vaccination parents and staff members including teaching and 

administrative members.  

Were given Covishield as vaccine first and second doses as per their vaccination 

schedule. Later on they were asked to follow the suggestions as per doctor’s 

advice. This was conducted to students of age group of 18 to 25, that the Covid-

19 vaccination.  

The volunteers of MITS NSS, the NSS unit of MITS College and Respected 

PRINCIPAL and VICE PRINCIPAL SIRS were all present to guide the 

volunteers and boost the doctors and vaccine administrators. The NSS volunteers 

assisted them in any way that they could.  

The camp offered both doses of Covishield and the 2nd Dose too  

Major prevention methods recommended by the WHO include  

• Regularly and thoroughly clean hands with an alcohol-based hand rub or 

wash    them with soap and water.  

• Maintaining social/physical distancing.   

• Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth, and different  



 
 

The aim for the camp was successfully achieved due to the hard work of the 

doctors, vaccine administrators and the College Administration.  

If the vaccination process goes on like this then the day when things go back to 

normal isn’tvery far away.  

The NSS volunteers of were grateful to at madanapalle institute of technology 

and science be a part of such wonderful initiative and always look forward to 

have more opportunities like these in the future to provide their help to the 

community in any way 
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